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F The appraiser responsible for the overall report has no influence on the timely sub- 

mission of individual contributions and may not be sufficiently supported by GTZ 

personnel in demanding submission of overdue contributions. 

The principal advisor and/or those responsible for the project on the partner side 
usually have no opportunity to take part in the evaluation talks at GTZ head office 

which generates ill feelings and may lead to conflicting statements from the project 

after submission of the final version of the PPR report. 

Without explanation the term “project progress review" may be associated with a 

top-down inspection process and put people on their guard. 
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